
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Dredging operations March 2021 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Notice is hereby given that from 12 March untill 19 March 2021, the grab 

dredger Cherry Sand will be dredging in the King’s Lynn enclosed dock and the 

Greater Ouse off the Dock entrance, River berths and off the Fleet area. 

 

Disposal will take place as West Stones in the entrance to the river Greater 

Ouse. 

 

All vessels are requested to keep clear of the Cherry Sand and pass at slow 

speed. 

 

The Cherry Sand will be keeping a listening watch on VHF ch 14. 

 

This notice will automatically cancel on 20 March 2021 at 1200. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

03 March 2021 
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